
 

Your nursery child will soon receive a FREE 

Bookstart Treasure Pack! 
 

You are invited to a parent workshop on 

Wednesday 24th January at 9:00 am 
 

Come and listen to story time, then take part in a 

workshop where you’ll create something fun for you and 

your child to enjoy at home and support their learning. 

 

With Westminster Adult Education Service 

and Westminster’s Children’s Officer. 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Please return this slip to:  

 

I will / will not be able to come to the Bookstart Family Learning 

workshop on Wednesday 24th January at 9:00am 

(Please allow around an hour and a half to attend the session).  

 

MY NAME: ……………………………………………………………. 

 

CHILD’S NAME: …………………………………………………… 


